
 

To conserve, protect, restore and sustain the cold-water resources of the Poconos 

 

Meetings:  

March 11, 2020:  General 

Membership Meeting: - 7 PM 

@KCEEC òMinsi Lake and Martins 

Creekó with John Mauser 

 

March 21, 2020:  Introduction 

to Fly Fishing Workshop  at 

KCEEC. 9 amñ12:00 PM. 

 

March 27, 2020ñAnnual 

Spring Banquet @ 

Stroudsmoor Country Innd. See 

page 5 for details 

 

April 8, 2020:  General 

Membership Meeting ñ7 PM 

@KCEEC. òBugs, Fish, and Fliesó 

by Tim Flagler. 

 

April 25,2020:  Celebrating 

the Historic Brodhead at 

Brodhead Creek Heritage Center 

 

May 13. 2020: General 

Membership Meeting ñ7 PM 

on the Brodhead Creek at 

ForEvergreen Nature Preserve. 
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John Mauser on Minsi Lake and Martins Creek:  

"Habitat Improvements, The Fish, The Lake, and The Stream ." 

 

     Fed by springs and two branches of Martins Creek, Minsi Lake was drawn 

down several years ago to repair its aging dam. This provided an excellent op-

portunity to build a variety of habitat devices and place them in the lake prior to 

refilling and restocking fish.  John will guide us through a close look at Minsi 

Lakeõs habitat from the 1970s and compare it to the new habitat created for 

2020. The fish populations prior to the dam repair and what is to come will also 

be addressed. Questions such as: òWas the lake too shallow and too weedy or 

just right?  Is Martins Creek worth a trip in any month of the year?ó   will be an-

swered.   

     Speaking of Martins Creek, in addition to speaking to the lake improvements, 

John will review the 0.8 mile of Martins Creek running through the 74-acre par-

cel Lower Mount Bethel Township recently purchased. This stretch is just down-

stream of the Northampton County Firemen's School.  A close look at Big Trout 

Pool (Come to the meeting and youõll learn where that is!) will review the re-

cently completed fish habitat/stream bank stabilization project.  Wrapping up the 

presentation will be a few slides of the Delaware River fishing opportunities.  
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Dear Members and Friends, 

  

My social network feed has been showing me that a lot of people are getting out and en-

joying this Foolõs Spring. Just over a month until the Regional Opening Day and Statewide 

Opening Day of Trout Season so now is the time to maintain our gear and fill our fly 

boxes. 

 Our next meeting will not be until Wednesday March 11, 2020 at the Kettle 

Creek Environmental Education Center. John Mauser of the Friends of Minsi Lake will 

talking about the Past, the Present, and the future of Minsi Lake. The Brodhead Fly Tyers 

will be meeting at the Eastern Monroe Public Library on Monday March 16, 2020. We 

will be focusing on the early stonefly patterns at our March Meeting. 

 Our volunteer opportunities are also starting to ramp up. We will be helping vol-

unteers from the Veteranõs Assisted Living and OutReach (VALOR) clear trails at their 

Meckes Lane property in Lake Harmony PA on Saturday March 7 from 8 AM to 4 PM. 

This also the site of the Veteranõs Service volunteer opportunity on April 18, if you want 
to learn more about our Veteranõs Service Program, please contact Glen Lippencott. We 

will be teaching an Introduction to Fly Fishing Class on Saturday March 21 from 9 AM to 

12 PM for the Kettle Creek Environmental Education Center. We have another Veter-

anõs Service Program teaching fly tying to veterans on March 25 from 6 PM to 9PM at 

Paulõs House. Looking ahead we are in desperate need of Volunteers for April 25 to help 

with manning a booth at the MCCD Earthday and Celebration of the Historic 

Brodhead. If you can help at either event get in touch with me. 

 We have already sold more than a third of the available tickets Annual Banquet 

that will be held on March 27, 2020 at the Stroudsmoor Country Inn so donõt delay. 

Tickets will be $35.00 for adults and $20.00 for children under 12. 

 If you have any thoughts or ideas on how we can make your chapter better feel 

free to let me know how you think we can make our Chapter better. A great opportuni-

ty for this is by commenting on the strategic plan that was sent out to the chapter last 

month. 

 We are currently looking for volunteers to step into additional leadership roles. 

We would like to fill our Events Coordinator position and Meetings Coordinator posi-

tions so if you would like to step up into a leadership role with the chapter here are 

some opportunities. 

 

Tight lines, 

 

Eric Baird, President 

mailto:dsteere410@gmail.com
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MEMBERSHIP UPDATES  
 

 

New Member  

We are pleased to welcome five new members to our chapter:  John Burrus, Wayne 

Daily, Matthew Greco, Rayburn Hudman and Steven Killoran. We look forward to 

working with you on our mission and if you have any questions, please reach out to us. 

 

 

Renewing Members  
 

Thank yous to who have chosen to renew their member-

ships with us.  Your efforts in supporting our education, 

conservation, and advocacy efforts are greatly appreciated.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contributing Members  
 

Thank you to our recent contributing members. Your continuing support of Brodhead 

TUõs mission is gratefully acknowledged.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

THANK YOU TO THE 
FOLLOWING              

PAST- DIRECTORS FOR 
THEIR RECENT           

SERVICE: 

 

Gerry Bortz 

James Connor 

Ann Foster 

Tom Van Zandt 
 

 

Brad Ace  William  Kresge  

Alego Bartolacci Donald Miller 

Tim Bond  Norman Solotruk 

Patrick Calpin  Rodney Stark 

Robert Depuy  Roy Tolley 

Russell Hoch    

Edward Benjamin  Frederick Ross 

H. Connor  Peter Ruppert 

William Harley  Frank Russo 

Brian Lacey  John Stanovick 

Gregory Latsko  Ricardo Triana 

Dennis Purcell  Bradley Wise 

Charles  Richmond  Richard Yosco 
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Minsi Lake Habitat Improvement Project Photos  

 

 
 
 

 


